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BOYS & GIRLS CLUB OF THE LOWER NAUGATUCK VALLEY  

ALUMNI ASSOCIATION HOLDING MEN’S BASKETBALL TOURNAMENT 
 
Shelton, CT, March 10, 2009 – The Boys & Girls Club of the Lower Naugatuck Valley 

will be hosting its annual Men’s Alumni Association Basketball Tournament on Sunday, 

April 5; Saturday, April 11; and Saturday, April 18 at the Boys & Girls Club in Shelton. 

The tournament is double elimination format and costs $250 per team. You can sign 

your team up by calling the Club at 924-9329 or stopping by One Positive Place in 

Shelton. Deadline is April 1st.  

 

For directions or for more information about the Boys & Girls Club of the Lower 

Naugatuck Valley, visit us at www.bgc-lnv.com. 
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